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                City of Greensboro  Melvin Municipal 

Office Building 
300 W. Washington Street 

Greensboro, NC 27401 

Agenda 
Report 

File Number: 2023-808 

Agenda Item# G.19. 

Agenda Date:    11/21/2023. Department: Water Resources 

Meeting Type: Council Meeting Category: Consent Agenda 

 

Title: 2023 - 808 Resolution Approving a Contract in the amount of $749,925 with the North 

Carolina Department of Transportation for utility relocations as part of the Norfolk Southern 

Railroad H Line Project. 

 

Council Priority: Place an ‘x’ in the box. 

☐Safest City           ☐Most Skilled Workforce   

☒Easiest Place to Do Business       ☐Most Connected City 

☐Youth Sports Capital          ☐Hub of Recreation and Entertainment 

☐Abundance of Attainable Housing       ☐Other/Admin Infrastructure Improvements 

 

Council District: 1,2 

 

Public Hearing: No 

Advertising Date/By: N/A  

Contact 1 and Phone: Michael Borchers, Ext 2494 

Contact 2 and Phone: Virginia Spillman, Ext 3260 

 

PURPOSE:  

Water Resources Department is requesting approval for a contract with the North Carolina 

Department of Transportation for Utility Relocations as part of P-5709 Burlington Road from 

East Market Street to Franklin Boulevard the Norfolk Southern Railroad H Line Project.   

 

BACKGROUND: 

 The North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) has prepared and adopted plans to 

make street and railroad improvements under Project P-5709 in Guilford County. The project 

will include the construction of grade separation at Franklin Boulevard railroad crossing in 

Greensboro, and close O’Ferrell Street railroad crossing. City Council approval of a Contract is 

requested to support construction activities related to maintaining a reliable and consistent water 

service for our customers.  NCDOT is responsible for the street, grade, and railroad work while 

the City is responsible for the utility construction betterments and relocations of the water line 

infrastructure located within the public right of way.   
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This project has a MWBE waiver for design and construction of the railroad improvements by 

the North Carolina Department of Transportation at Franklin Blvd. This project is subject to 

NCDOT’s MWBE/DBE program. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  

Funding in the amount of $749,925 is budgeted in the Water Resources Capital Fund 

 

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 

503-70-7033105.6016 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 

It is recommended that City Council approve the Contract with NCDOT for utility relocations as 

part of the Norfolk Southern Railroad H Line Project for $749,925. 


